
Members of the Task Force: 
                Mid Valley Health Care Advocates along with the League of Women Voters of Benton 
County  sponsored a forum on May 19 featuring Warren George on the subject of financing universal 
health care. We had an audience from throughout the state.  The perspectives of Mr. George should be 
carefully considered as you develop your recommendations and principles for financing universal health 

care in Oregon.  I am attaching a link to the presentation for your information https://youtu.be/-

yn34w_CmS8. 
            Thank you for the many hours that you have spent discussing the challenges of 
providing a system of universal single payer health care to the residents of Oregon. 
 
Karen Christianson 
Chair, Mid Valley Health Care Advocates.   
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